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I live in rural Douglas County OR.  I am a 5th generation rancher & logger in Oregon.  

I strongly oppose the idea that we need to ban all diesel fuels in Oregon.  There is no 

real tangible replacement at this time, so why cut us off at the knees before there is a 

good solid plan?  We employ 25 individuals in Douglas County and these kind of 

overreaching ideas that should stay in Portland, threaten our way of life and that of 

our employees.  Please consider doing something positive for the people rather than 

blindly following California into self-destruction of the economy. 


